
Vacancy on Lake Valley fire
board
Lake Valley Fire Protection District board is in need of a
member.

Bob Rossi recently resigned. His term ends in December 2018.

Applications are being accepted until Oct. 18 at 5pm. People
must live in the district, be a registered voter and at least
18 years old. Applications are available at the office off
Highway 89 in Meyers.

The board will have a special meeting on Oct. 19 at 6pm to
interview candidates and select the person.
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